ADDENDUM NO. 1
MEMORIAL PARK COURTS RESURFACING
PROJECT NO. 2017-13

Bid Opening: February 28, 2017 - 2:00 P.M.
Issue Date: February 23, 2017

The following questions regarding the project were received by the City. Responses to each question
follow.

1. How long ago were the courts resurfaced?
The courts were last resurfaced approximately six to eight years ago.

2. May the landscape area between the tennis court fence and the curb on Christensen Drive be
used for staging?

Refer to Memorial Park Courts Resurfacing Project drawing L-3 for contractor staging and
laydown area.

3. Who is responsible for removal and disposal of the tennis court screening?
Refer to Memorial Park Courts Resurfacing Project drawing L-3, Disposition Items, #8.
4. s the City considering modifying the experience requirements for slip sheet resurfacing?
No. The City considers the stated contractor experience requirements as the minimum given the

technical nature of the project.

Only questions received at a pre-bid meeting or in writing will be accepted for response. Send questions
by e-mail to capitalprojects@cupertino.org or by fax to telephone number is 408-777-3333. Questions
regarding this project should be sent to the attention of the designated project manager, Katy Jensen

no later than February 21, 2017 at 6:00 PM.

You must indicate receipt of this addendum on the last page of the Proposal. Failure to do so may cause
rejection of your bid.

APPROVED BY:

mm Borden
Director of Public Works
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